
 

Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

    

October 30, 2020 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
RE: UPDATED Compliance Filing - Docket Nos. UE-170327 and UG-170328 – Advanced 
Metering Infrastructure Status Update 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 
 

Attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic copy of Avista Corporation’s, dba Avista 
Utilities (Avista or “the Company”), “Advanced Metering Infrastructure (AMI) Project Report”. 
The Company initially filed this document and its associated Appendix A on August 28, 2020, 
with a replacement filing on August 31, 2020. Since that time, Avista has discovered an inadvertent 
error overstating the amount of savings achieved for manual meter reading in 2018. In this update, 
the financial benefits (on a nominal and net present value basis) have been adjusted accordingly, 
in addition to making several non-substantive grammatical edits.  
 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to me at 509-495-8620 or 
pat.ehrbar@avistacorp.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick D. Ehrbar 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
CC: Lisa Gafken 
Enclosure 
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